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        Monday 15th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 13 Final Exhibition  

 

  

We would like to invite you to our Production Arts and Stage Management and Technical Theare and 

Live Events Year 13 final exhibition on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th May. 

This is an opportunity for you to see what the students have been working on as part of their 

personal projects. They have all worked together to create this exhibition to celebrate their two 

years at BOA Stage and Screen Production Academy. 

The exhibition is free to attend and will be open both days between 5.00pm and 8.00pm. We have 

invited a range of industry professionals to attend the exhibition with an aim for students to develop 

further networking opportunities. 

I would like to thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you at one of these 

events. Should you wish to discuss any of the above, feel free to contact me on ruth.morgan@boa-

stageandscreen.co.uk.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Ruth Morgan 
Head of Stage 
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